Far West Water Ski Club

NEWSLETTER

August, 2020



Water down, temps up

Emperor's Message

Good day FWWSC skiers

Well, summer is almost over (but not the heat), the Lake level is going down really fast (which is good for the ski course) and schools are almost back in (virtually). All this means that the best skiing of the year is almost here. Allegedly Monterey County is going back to a minimum water release after September 1 (which will be 60cfs). This means the course will be in great shape in Dip Cove and Heritage Ranch should be able to have a launch ramp for the rest of the year. Like I said, allegedly.

On another note I'd like to bring up an important subject that a few of us have been dwelling on for quite some time. Back in the day, all the Club members seemed to be more involved with the upkeep of the course and the dock. Not just a select few as is happening these days. There was never any trash on the dock left by members, guests or strangers. Everyone took responsibility keeping the dock clean of trash, not assuming the next person will pick it up. Everyone took charge and tried to help keep the course in good shape by keeping it tight, replacing missing buoys and moving it if conditions were too shallow and dangerous. We used to have a policy of "Fix and Adjust the Course Before Skiing", not after, when the wind starts to blow and everyone leaves without ever fixing things. We are a group and everyone needs to pitch in and help out, not just leaving things to a few people who do care

Thanks for listening, see you next weekend!

Dennis, your Emperor

From the Tournament Directors

Hello Far West Family,

Our August tournament is quickly approaching this upcoming weekend August 15th & 16th. Our start time will be 8:00 a.m. Please be there on time because you don't know which class will be first off the dock. There will be no make up rides for being late. Please let me know Thursday 8/13/20 (call or text), if you will be skiing, so we can get the running order organized (Lori-805.540.9533).

Go to our NEW website farwestwaterskiclub@gmail.com to pay your tournament entries. We are doing away with the PayPal account so moving forward PLEASE use the website only for all FWWSC transactions. We have officially retired "FWWSC.com" and will now be once again using farwestwaterskiclub.com. Also, please do not use PayPal.

I look forward to seeing you all this weekend!

Lori & Jim

From your Farwest Team,
Dennis, Jim, Lori, Sheri, Dave & Darrell